

CONTINGENCY PLAN FOR POTENTIAL OUTBREAK

If a person who attended a Sunday service test positive with Covid-19 we will return to remote services for two weeks. This will allow us to determine if an outbreak has occurred and to do a deep cleaning of the church. If an outbreak has occurred we will return to remote services for the foreseeable future.

If Pastor Wallace contracts Covid-19 or is experiencing respiratory symptoms the worship team will provide lay leadership on the Sundays he is absent. Communion will be postponed until the pastor can return.

If caseloads are increasing in our area enough to cause us serious concern, we will consider taking a step back in our re-launch strategy.